
 

 

 
 

 

July 21, 2010 

 

 

 

Yvonne Davies 

Sign Variance Committee 

150 Borough Drive 

Toronto, ON  

M1P 4N7 

 

Re: File No.: TP-10-00001 & TP-10-00002 

IBMS File No.: 10-188846 & 10-188866 

 

 

Dear Ms Davies, 

 

 

I am writing you in regards of the Sign Variance Meeting being held on Tuesday July 27, 

2010 – Item: SB2.1 Four Third Party Sign Variances with respect to the South-westerly 

Corner of 1581 – 1589 The Queensway, Maxximum Outdoor Inc. 

 

We received on Tuesday July 20, 2010, the Agenda for the Sign Variance Committee as well 

as the Staff Report Third Party Sign Variance Package, File No.: TP-10-00001. 

Since this package was sent to us 4 days prior to our Sign Variance Meeting, it doesn’t allow 

us to address the comments for the Transportation Services section and the Established 

Criteria with the Chief Building Officials comments. 

 

We would like defer this matter to allow us to consult with a Traffic Specialist regarding the 

Staff Report Third Party Sign Variance package comments.  

 

If you could kindly advise us of the next required steps to defer our Sign Variance Meeting 

date that would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Jason Garnet 

 

 

 


